COPY. |
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 3

25th October, 1929.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
letter of the 23rd instant respecting the steamer

?OPPO", the contents of which are noted, and to acquaint you

t I em requesting Mr. Boyle, the Society's Surveyor at

Natal, to keep in touch with your Representatives at

;ian and 2dp¢ at Cape Town in regard to the vessel's movements

jjto arrange with them for the requisite General Examination
 ?h¢s vessel to“ba carried out as may be found convenient.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.

. The Ellerman & Bucknall Steamship Co., Ltd.,
uperintendent Engineer's Department,
104/6, Leadenhall Street,
EsCo3,




